From Lauren Kramer:
1/22/2024

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]I am holding a virtual StrongPeople Leader training on Friday February 23rd from 8:30-12:30pm via Zoom. Folks can reach out to me to register or get more information. This training will allow people to lead StrongPeople classes in their communities. The cost is $200 (which will go completely toward the purchase of the Leader Toolkits each leader receives from Texas A&M). They can be shared in an office if several staff/EPAs want to get trained.  

1. Mandy Hatfield and I have been tasked with co-chairing the Spring FCH Conference Planning committee. If anyone is interested in serving on the committee with us, please reach out to Mandy and me. 

1. If folks want to learn more about the Get Ready Oregon Disaster Preparedness and Community Resiliency Campaign that I shared in December during our IGNITE sessions at Extension Annual Conference, please fill out this brief Qualtrics to indicate interest: 
https://beav.es/qcJ

